
 
 

ROYAL THAI CONSULATE-GENERAL, XI’AN 
ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 2/2561 

Services of the Consulate-General from 3-9 February 2020 

____________________ 

 

 Due to the outbreak of pneumonia caused by the novel Coronavirus 
(nCoV), and in light of the latest announcement of the People’s Government of 
Xi’an City dated 1 February 2020, requesting enterprises to open their services 
not earlier than 9 February 2020 at 24.00 hrs., the Royal Thai Consulate-General 
in Xi’an wishes to inform the public that in order to comply with efforts of local 
authorities to address the situation, the Consulate-General will suspend visa and 
legalization services from 3-9 February 2020, and will resume regular services 
on 10 February 2020. For emergency cases of visa and legalization services, 
please contact the Consulate-General at +86 182 0292 1281. 
 

The Consulate-General will continue other services, including consular 
assistance for Thai nationals, and can be reached at +86 182 0292 1281. 
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